
REGISTERING FOR THANKSGIVING BREAK ACCESS IN A 10-MONTH BUILDING 
 

 

Go to the StarRez Portal: 
 
vt.starrezhousing.com/StarRezPortal  
 
or housing.vt.edu  (follow the link shown at the left) 
 
Log in with your PID/password and 2-factor authentication. 
 

 
 
Select Break Housing 
Registration. 
 
 
You will only see the 
Break Housing 
Registration link in the 
top menu if you live in a 
10-month residence hall. 
 

 
 
 
Click on the selector by 
your residence hall and 
then click Save & 
Continue 
 

 



Review the information 
about break housing on 
the next page and select 
Accept Notice and 
Continue 
 

 



Select the first and last 
day that you will be 
present for break.   
 
Indicate whether you will 
be coming and going or 
staying the entire time.   
 
This is helpful in the event 
of an emergency or need 
to communicate with you. 
 
If you will have a guest 
staying with you, please 
check the box and a form 
will be sent to you. 
 
At the bottom of the 
page, there is a box to 
check for Thanksgiving 
Break Submission.  It is 
very important to click 
this box. 

 
 
 
On the last page, click 
Finish Registration 
Process. 

 
 

Your process is complete and you will receive an email to your @vt.edu account. 


